
Site Name: Cedar Canyon 23 Fed Com 33H 
Company: Oxy, Permian
Legal Description: U/L I, Sec 22, T24S, R29E
County: Eddy County, NM
GPS Coordinates: N 32.20262, W -103.96440

Date of Release: 5/9/2019
Type of Release: Crude Oil and Produced Water
Source of Release: 3rd party dumped on road
Volume of Release: 50 bbls oil, 50 bbls produced water
Volume Recovered: 0 bbls

Remediation When going to map out the spill, torrential rains started and access
Parameters & was blocked due to flooding. The entire road was washed out and the
Activities spill was unable to be located. Additionally, this was a main road for 

COG to one of their fields and they rebuilt the road immediately to
allow access to their wells. Mike Bratcher of the OCD consulted to 
submit the final C-141 with details of this incident. 

Plan Sent to OCD: n/a Unable to provide due to the incident described above
OCD Approval of Plan: n/a Unable to provide due to the incident described above
Plan Sent to BLM: n/a Unable to provide due to the incident described above
BLM Approval of Plan: n/a Unable to provide due to the incident described above

Initial C-141 signed and included
C-141, page 6 signed and included
Pictures Aerial photo of the area showing washout attached to C-141

Based on the completion of the remediation plan as agreed upon, BBC International 
requests closure approval from NMOCD.

Cliff Brunson, President of BBC International Inc. 3/11/2020
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A third party dumped the fluid on a lease road. When going to map out the spill, torrential rains started, 
and access was blocked due to flooding. The entire road was washed out and the spill was not able to be 
located. In addition, this was a main road for COG to one of their fields and they rebuilt the road 
immediately to allow access to their wells. Mike Bratcher of the OCD was consulted about this situation 
and he said to just submit the final C-141 with this description. An aerial photo of the area a few days 
after is attached to show water still standing in areas and washouts to the river in other areas. 
 

 


